
Regarding the information meeting on 20 May 2022 
The Danish Energy Agency (DEA) hereby invites interested candidates to participate in the information 
meeting with focus on the prequalification for the tender “Contract on subsidy for carbon capture, 
transport and storage”. 
 
The information meeting will be held on Friday 20 May, CET 10:30-12:30, at the DEA’s location: Carsten 
Niebuhrs Gade 43, 1577 København V. It will also be possible to participate online (see below). The 
information meeting will be conducted in English. 
 
The agenda for the information meeting is:  
-                           Introduction to the tender and the tender documents 
-                           Prequalification criteria, ESPD and process 
-                           Questions  
 
As stated in the Contract Notice, section II.2.4), candidates interested in participating in the meeting are 
asked to sign up by sending a message via the tab “Messaging” not later than 3 days before the meeting 
with indication of the name of the business and the number of participants. The DEA may reduce the 
number of participants per business. If the candidate wishes to participate online, the candidate is asked 
also to indicate this in the message. The participants will subsequently receive a link to the online version of 
the information meeting.  The DEA will draw up brief minutes of the information meeting, which will be 
published in Digitale Udbud/EU-Supply. 
 
The candidates may ask questions during the information meeting, however the DEA encourages 
candidates to submit written questions via Digitale Udbud/EU-Supply’s question and answer function prior 
to the information meeting. If a question asked at the information meeting is not answered at the meeting, 
the DEA will ask the candidate to put the question in writing in Digitale Udbud/EU-Supply’s questions and 
answer function.   
 
The focus of the information meeting will be on the prequalification proces, however the candidates may 
and are encouraged to also ask questions regarding all aspects of the tender documents.  
 
Written questions from the candidates, and the DEA's answers, will be regularly communicated in an 
anonymised form via Digitale Udbud/EU-Supply to all candidates participating in the procedure. All 
answers to written or oral questions at the information meeting will also be published.  
 
Regarding second information meeting 
The DEA wishes to inform that the date for the next information meeting (prior to the deadline of the first 
Indicative Offer (INDO)) will be held on 28 June 2022, CET 13:00-15:00, see further in the Tender 
Specifications, paragraph 8. The meeting is only relevant to those candidates who have been prequalified 
to submit INDO. Further information and invitation regarding the second information meeting will be send 
to the prequalified tenderers in due time.  
 
 
 

 


